
To Whom it may concern, 
TPE Services supports western Powers proposed new bi-directional reference services and also the 
smart grid proposal as set out in their AA3 submission as this will help to facilitate the installation of 
PV/ Renewable generation plants with capacities in excess of 30KW.” 
If I have made any errors or omissions please let me know and I can amend accordingly. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ed Hewitt 
Estimator  
Phone: 9444 1300 
Fax: 9444 1333 
Mob: 0448 378 090 
Web: www.tpeservices.com.au 
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